
From: hameshkumar487@gmail.com 
To: "V.K. Aggarwal" <jtadvbcs-1@trai.gov.in> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 5:38:59 PM 

 
Kindly consider that the price be uniform from all DTH players who are spoiling the cable tv 
industry ,since the DTH prices are very low compared with cable tv prices,we are unable to 
compete with them since they don't have NCF like us,please regulate 

 


